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What is happening at Limpopo Gambling Board? 

 

Continuation of wage negotiations 

Members are aware that the PSA tabled wage demands for negotiation on 19 May 2023. This was 

followed by the first round of negotiations on 19 June 2023. The PSA tabled opening demands of a 13%-

salary increase, increase of the danger allowance amounting to CPI plus 1%, housing allowance, and 

cellphone allowance respectively and the implementation of a car allowance of R5 000 for all qualifying 

employees. 

 

The employer presented an opening offer of a 7.5%-salary increase, which was rejected by the PSA. 

Parties agreed that the employer representatives will go back to the Board for a refreshed mandate and 

will report back on 28 June 2023. Unfortunately, the meeting of 28 June 2023 could not proceed owing to 

the unavailability of members and it was agreed that the meeting will be rescheduled to 5 July 2023, 

where the employer will report back from the Board.  

 

Members will be informed of developments.  

 

Employees who wish to join the PSA can contact Lawrence Muvhango on 082 880 8995 /  

lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za or Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957 / paulina.moloto@psa.co.za.   
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